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Dear Mr. Walczynski:

Safety-Kleen Corportion - Orange Park
FLD 980 847 214
Clay County - Hazardous Waste
Construction Permit Application #HC10-128082 
First Notice of Deficiency

This letter acknowledges the receipt of your application and 
application processing fee of $1000 to construct a metal shelter 
to be used as a hazardous waste facility. The Department's file 
number for this unit is HClO-128082.

A review of this application revealed that the application is 
incomplete. You have submitted only the first three pages of the 
application. Four additional pages are missing or they were not 
submitted. These pages are enclosed (Enclosure 1); please fill 
them out and return them to this office.

Moreover, you haven't submitted any information to show how this 
new unit will comply with Chapter 17-30 Florida Administrative 
Code or 40 CFR Part 261 and Subpart B to I of Part 264.

Most of the information for Part I (General) of this application 
will be the same as you have submitted for your application 
#H0 10-119940. If there is any difference, please let us know and 
submit that information to us.

Part II (Containers) of the application requires detailed 
technical information regarding the design and construction of the 
building. This section also requires detailed information on 
management of containers and inspection procedures. Also, a 
closure plan will be required for this unit. You may want to 
prepare a new closure plan to combine the old and new units as 
one. We request that you submit everything for Part II, even if 
you have submitted it as part of another permit. (HFl0-119940).
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The design plans that you have submitted are not signed or sealed 
by a professional engineer registered in the State of Florida, 
which is required by the Florida Administrative Code 
17-30.220(5).

I am also enclosing (Enclosure 2) a part of the permit application 
review checklist for your reference. This is not an official 
document; and the Department may request additional information. 
This checklist will help you prepare the above requested 
informat ion.

Please respond to each of these items within 30 days of receipt of 
this letter. Four copies of the response should be submitted to 
this office. If a complete response to each item is not submitted 
within the time frame given above, the Department will initiate- 
enforcement action. Your application will be held in abeyance 
until the requested information is received.

If you have any questions regarding this letter or your 
application, please contact our office.

Sincerely,

ABP:jf 
E nc .

Ashwin B. Patel 
Hazardous Waste Supervisor

cc: Satish Kastury
Paul Johnson


